Steven SeEe —

From: sam Hanian <sammyhanian@gmail.com>

Sent; Friday, March 28, 2025 9:09 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Freedom to Read Act H5726 - For vote

Dear Mr. Sepe,

t am writing to you today to voice my support for the Freedom to Read Act. As a young person currently training to be a
book conservator to one day work in a library and preserve our shared cultural heritage, it is imperative that any and all
people interested in libraries and books should be allowed to pursue them without fear of retribution. Please be an ally
in ensuring people are brought up appreciating books and all that they have to offer, and that libraries can continue to
serve communities uninterrupted.

| appreciate your time spent reading this,
Best,
Samara Ayvazian-Hancock



